
 
 

August 9, 2023 

Report 

On August 9, 2023, the NSS units of the college carried out a cleaning drive at a tourist place at 

Gulmarg. The NSS volunteers collected about 65kg of waste.  

Students effectively involved themselves into the waste collection. The purpose of the event was 

also to inculcate, among students, the sense of belonging towards nature and to act as torch 

bearers for future generations in maintaining the sustainability of the earth. 

 

The event was organized, under the patronage of the principal of the college, by NSS programme 

officers of the college, Prof Suhail Abdullah Malik, Dr. Zahoor Makhdoomi, Dr. Abida Quansar, 

and Dr. Mudasir Ahmad Shah.   
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